Sussex Gymnastics County Treasurers Report

From 1 October 2023 to 31 December 2023

Report for the 3rd Quarter

Very little to report for this quarter as there has not been any competitions since the championships that took place at the end of September

The bank account balance has gone down this quarter as most of the costs for the championships such as event hire, and the running costs come through after the event, whereas the entrance fees come into bank before the event and were reported in Q2

Most recently the county squad fees for 2024 have been received and included in this quarter, but squad kit invoices will not be paid until January.

For the year county funds have increased, details will be available at the forthcoming county meeting.

Keith Walter County Treasurer